
From: Soura, Christian
To: Stirling, Bryan (BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov) <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/18/2013 9:21:13 AM
Subject: FW: Bill action notice from Governor Haley

Attachments: S. 707 City of Columbia.pdf
H. 3342 Bench Warrants.pdf

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Peters, Hal 
 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 5:24 PM
 
To: Peters, Hal
 
Subject: Bill action notice from Governor Haley
 

Monday June 17, 2013, Governor Haley vetoed and returned without approval R94, H. 3342, post of 
notice of proposed bench warrants.** 
 

Monday June 17, 2013, Governor Haley vetoed and returned without approval R88, S. 707, Columbia 
City firefighters as law enforcement officials.**
 

** Veto message attached.
 

Sincerely,
 

Hal Peters
 
Policy Analyst | Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley o 803.734.4062 e halpeters@gov.sc.gov 
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